
         
Our Lady of Mount Carmel 

Would like to thank the community of  
Sacred Heart Primary School Mosman 

for their kind generosity towards the students of  
Our Lady of Mount Carmel Waterloo.  

The new equipment will be put to great use and will 
nurture their love of  learning and the outdoors.  

From our community to yours we would like to wish you a 
happy and Holy Christmas and a safe holiday season 

with your families. 
 

        
 

 


